
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Lakeside Primary Academy 
Sandy Lane 
Doncaster 
DN4 5ES 
 
Tel: 01302 368879 
Email: admin@lakeside.doncaster.sch.uk 
Website: www.lakesidedoncaster.com 
 

Safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. If you have any concerns, please telephone 01302 737777. 

                                                                                                                                   1st April 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We hope that you are all managing to keep safe and well during these difficult times. 
 
Some updates for the Easter break: 
 

 Please note that there will be no FSM vouchers issued for the Easter holidays (Free 
School Meals are not provided during school holidays).  They will recommence 
from Monday 20th April. 

 At the moment we have no children needing emergency child care during the 
holiday.  Therefore, school will be closed over Easter unless parents notify us 
otherwise. 

 If you are a key worker and you do urgently require emergency child care during 
the holidays please email: admin@lakeside.doncaster.sch.uk or contact the school 
emergency number: 07424867865, giving us 24 hours’ notice if possible to reopen 
school. 

 After the Easter break, school staff will be contacting every family at least once or 
twice per half term to check that you are OK and ask whether there is anything you 
or your children need, particularly for home learning. 

 
 

Staff continue to update the school website with home learning links and resources.  Keep 
an eye on the school Facebook page for updates as well. 
 
We are working with other schools in the Rose Learning Trust to develop a more 
sophisticated Virtual Learning Environment and this, hopefully, will be up and running not 
too long after the Easter holidays. 
 
Teachers will be nominating their ‘Fantastic Fish’ awards for best home learners in each 
class on Facebook this Friday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr J Bullock 
Headteacher 
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